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From: RESO Board of Directors
Date: September 16, 2019

[bookmark: _GoBack]The RESO Board of Directors is accepting nominations for open seats on the Board. Voting will take place November 25-December 11, 2019.

Please respond to this questionnaire to help us assess your interest in RESO. Your responses will be distributed to the Nominating Committee with the purpose of certifying  your eligibility to run for the Board of Directors. If your nomination is accepted, then your responses will also be published for the general membership to review before they cast their ballots. 

Please complete all information:
	NAME, RESO Member Organization, Title



	1.  What are the three most important priorities or initiatives that RESO should pursue during the next two years?









	2.  How do you see your contributions as a board member being utilized for realizing these priorities?







	3.  The Board meets regularly, via conference calls and some in-person. Board members also are called to serve on or chair committees and special taskforces. Are you willing and able to meet the time requirements to serve as a director for a 2-year term?









Please return this completed survey, along with a headshot, to Suzanne Biegenzahn at suzanne@reso.org, no later than November 11, 2017.
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